
 

The Oakville Yacht Squadron 
P.O. Box 144,  Oakville, Ontario  L6K 0A3   905-338-9379    www.oysqn.com 

Dear Commodore, Officers and Members; 

The Executive and Membership of The Oakville Yacht Squadron would like to extend a warm 
invitation of perpetual reciprocal privileges to the members of your club to visit us during the 
2017 and subsequent boating seasons.  Note that we will not be sending out letters or cards for 
2017 forward unless our policy changes or reciprocal privileges are revoked. 

The Oakville Yacht Squadron is located on the west side of the picturesque Oakville Harbour.  
From the lighthouse (FR) on the south end of the east pier (N 43 26 21.9; W 79 39 56.5), follow 
the signs to the visitors’ doc to port, about halfway to the first bridge.  Our Club is within easy 
walking distance of a number of restaurants and bars and the shopping area of downtown 
Oakville. 

The privileges of our Club are extended to visiting members of your club and their guests.  The 
atmosphere of our Club is relaxed and informal.  We offer dockages, water, electricity, showers, 
ice, barbecues, wireless internet access and access to our main club house. 

Oakville Yacht Squadron offers two nights free, at no charge on a first-come first-served basis.  
Visitors can stay up to three additional nights at a cost of $40.00 per boat per night (excluding 
pre-arranged Reciprocating Club cruises or Club-sanctioned events).  On arrival please contact 
the Officer of the Day (on weekends we monitor VHF channel 68), our Club Coordinator, or 
identify yourself to any of our members or the sailing school staff.  Please present your club’s 
current membership card and sign in at the guest register located at the east entrance to the 
clubhouse.  Although space is limited, you will be assigned a slip, on a space available basis.  We 
make every effort to accommodate our visitors. 

Please note, we are sending our 2017 perpetual reciprocal invitation by e-mail to the 
reciprocating clubs.  You may visit: www.oysqn.com for up-to-date information including our 
reciprocal privileges. 

We wish you a safe and enjoyable boating season, and we hope to welcome you at the Oakville 
Yacht Squadron. 
 
Yours truly, 

Larry Waters 
Secretary, Oakville Yacht Squadron 

Enclosure: 
OYS Reciprocal Card 

http://www.oysqn.com



